NOTICE

It is heartily informed to all the interested students, who
want to participate in the 2K17, 15" August parade from
the batch of P.U.C-2 are requested to assemble at
“Sathavahana Ground” on 12 August.

“Itis the right time to show our gratitude towards our
nation”.

Don’t miss the opportunity; all the interested candidates
are requested to be on time on the above mention day.

Timings: 5:00 p.m to 6:00 p.m

Note: During the period of parade practice remaining
students are kindly requested to vacate the ground.

To contact:

E.Balaji (7013745209) D.Sh%

(Physical director)
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